
 

 

Crystal Smith – TAPEIT Secretary 

Property/Evidence Specialist - Lake Worth Police Department 

 

Crystal began with the City of Lake Worth in 2005 as the Utility Billing Clerk. In 2010 the Police 

Department was looking for an Administrative Assistance and Crystal joined the family.  She currently 

serves as the full time Property and Evidence Technician. 

In 2015, Crystal attended her first TAPEIT conference, then in 2017 she wanted to be more than a 

member and stepped up to become the Treasurer.  In 2019 she became the Secretary and continues to 

grow in both experiences and knowledge. The friends and connections made along the way have proven 

to be invaluable.  The friendships, bonds, and memories will last long after her career is over. 

In her free time Crystal enjoys craft projects traveling, and spending time with her family.  

 

 


